
To all concerned

I write to lodge my concerns and non acceptance of the plans to build on Peel Hall Park.

I had originally objected in the first instance when Satnam's were refused building permission.  I am aware that
Warrington Borough Council have since issued a local plan, including housing land availability assessment July
2017 whereby it has been deemed as suitable, available and achievable to build on this land.

I do not feel it is suitable land to build on.  I feel that the buildings on this site will be disruptive and hazardous
to the local area and it will cause serious traffic congestion.  I feel that it is the only remaining green space area
available to me locally and I have used this area for  years.  The buildings will have a serious impact on
wildlife which, again I have enjoyed in excess of  years and do not wish to lose this valuable area to enjoy.  I
am aware that it is an area enjoyed by many of various ages and it is an important area to the community.

Again, I strongly object to having the Peel Hall area destroyed by the plans to build these various domestic and
commercial buildings on it.

Regards




